
Minutes of the Brighton Planning Commission meeting held on Monday, October 

16, 2017 at 4:00 PM in the Town Hall in Island Pond.  Attending were Jeanne 

Gervais, Scott Gowdy, Bill Hawkins, Mark Biron, Mike Strait, Fire Chief Rick 

Hannux, Asst. Chief Walt Driscoll, and Joel Cope. 

 

1.  Jeanne called the meeting to order. 

2.  There were no updates to the agenda. 

3.  Joel gave the board an update on zoning issues.  Notices have been sent to two 

property owners about needing permits for structures built.  Trash has been 

cleaned up on Paul Bunyan Road.  The Castrogiovanni property on Middle street 

continues to be a problem. 

4.  The board met with the Brighton Volunteer Fire Department as part of work on 

the Town Plan.  The possibility of a fire tabletop drill was discussed. 

5.  Meeting adjourned at 5:15. 


